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Dear Dr. Niemczyk: _ WMorris
,

This responds to your letters of November 26 and December 27, 1985, requesting
support from the NRC for the upcoming symposium on Chemical Phenomena
Associated with Severe Nuclear Flant Accidents. . We, agree that this symposium
offers a unique opportunity for researchers to discuss the chemical problems
related to severe nuclear plant accidents and should benefit our current
research program.

NRC will award a $5000 grant to the American Chemical Society for partial
support of the symposium. We intend that these funds be used only for those
elpenses which are directly related to the administrative costs of the
symposium, e.g., payment for r:eeting facilities, secretarial salaries,
supplies, telephone and preparation of the proceedings manuscript. You will
be contacted by our Division of Contracts for execution of the grant and for
more specifics on use of the grant funds.

In addition, we have requested the NRC Division of Technical Information and
Document Control to contact you concerning the printing of the symposium '

proceedings.

Sincerely,

.Originti sibT204 by3
- 7 C '.I .1 . ; m m r

,' Robert B. Minogue, Director
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
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Dr. Susan J. Niemczyk
Division of Nuclear Chemistry and -

Technology
American Chemical Society
1545 18th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Dr. Niemczyk:

This responds to your letters of November 26 and December 27, 1985, requesting
support from the NRC for the upcoming symposium on Chemical Phenomena
Associated with Severe Nuclear Plant Accidents. We agree that this symposium
offers a unique opportunity for researchers to discuss the chemical problems
related to severe nuclear plant accidents and should benefit our current
research program.

NRC will award a $5000 grant to the American Chemical Society for partial
support of the symposium. We intend that these funds be used only for those
expenses which are directly related to the administrative costs of the
symposium, e.g., payment for meeting facilities, secretarial salaries,
supplies, telephone and preparation of the proceedings manuscript. You will
be contacted by our Division of Contracts for execution of the grant and for
more specifics on use of the grant funds.

In addition, we have requested the fiRC Division of Technical Information and
Document Control to contact y'ou concerning the printing of the symposium
proceedings.

Sincerely,

| '{ Jh ]b N
Robert B. Minogue, Director
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

cc: See attached
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Letter to S. Niemczyk JAN 211996 ;
'

..

l cc: Ms. Shirley Massman
'

-

' Amerjean Chemical Society
j 115516th St. NW
; Washingt.on, DC 20036 - -

1 Telephone': 202-8.72-4401
,

Dr. William B. Walters
Chemistry Department
University of Maryland
College Park, Maryland 20742-

Telephone: 301-454-2605
,

Ms. Mary Mace
Technical Contracts Branch

* Division of Contracts
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
Telephone: 301-492-4282:

Ms. Myrna L. Steele
Deputy Director
Division of Technical Information and Document Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 -

Telephone: 301-492-7938
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